Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

From: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 10:21 AM

To: Shane LaFave

Cc: Que EI-Amin; Sameer Neve; Robert Reineke; Robert Fedorchak; Hoverman, Robert R - DNR (Rob);
Mylotta, Pamela A - DNR

Subject: Community Within the Corridor (CWC) East Block (02-41-263675) - Column Sealing Report

Good Morning,

On 10/10/23 the DNR received Column Sealing Options Report for CWC-East Block (Report) from CWC with a technical
assistance fee for DNR review and response. The Report indicates that the planned column sealing work will begin on
10/16/23. The purpose of this email is to inform you that the DNR has a goal to provide CWC with feedback on the
Report by the week of 10/30/23.

Thank you, Jane

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jane K. Pfeiffer

Hydrogeologist - Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

Phone: (414) 435-8021

jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov
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